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Motivation for the month:School is in session! Time to get to service! 
Encourage your friends and others to join key club!You are the 
example! 

About me! 
My name is Sabreen Alrudhan and I am your K-T Division 3 LTG! I am 17                               
years old, I go to Ridgeland Highschool and I am beyond excited to                         
serve in the board this year! I love food and making people smile! I’m                           
looking forward to working with you guys this year and to get to know                           
everyone in my division! 

 

 ​Contact:Please feel free to contact me anytime about anything! I would 
love to help! Phone: 636-212-3865 Email:sabreen@ktkey.org  

IMPORTANT- All 2018-2019 club officers and advisors please contact 
me ASAP! I still need a few! It is very important that I have your contact 
info to have a smooth year next year! 

Important Dates  

 

   

●      September 30th- Division officer training(place tba) 
● October 1- dues may be paid 
● October 20- Fall rally at Dollywood 

 



 

 

Fall Rally! 

 

Fall rally is at Dollywood in Pigeon Forge! October 20th 
2018. It is only 50 dollars to go compared to 79 full price! It 
is an awesome deal! It is a great time to meet the board, 
meet new people, and have fun! We will have a meeting 
first and then the rest of the day is yours to spend at 
Dollywood! It has fun rides, like the eagle,  amazing food, 
and fun shops! You will receive a free meal pass and a 
free t-shirt! I hope everyone can come. It will be a time 
with your friends you will never forget! 


